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APPROVAL OF MINUTES

OFFICERS’ REPORT

ADVISORS’ REPORT

OLD BUSINESS

Minutes of the Meeting
May 15, 2017

This meeting was called to order at 2:00 P.M. on May 15, 2017,
by Lindsey Phernetton, President. Members present were Jassen
Alderman (Public Relations), Steven Dobrozsi (Treasurer), Brandi
Webb (Officer at Large), Andrea Andrews, Nichole Rich, Scott
Nelson, Ingrid Wilson, Ralph Hogaboom (Co-Advisor). We also
had Liz Alton as a guest.

Minutes from May 8 meeting were not present.

Treasurer reports that the medals for the induction ceremony
were ordered. There were 7 medals ordered for $154.40.
President reported that Aaron Tuttle emailed her as well as a few
others saying Lifeboat debate is coming up quick and that he feels
with the lack of planning he feels that the event would not be
successful.

Ralph reported that canvas has been setup. The active members
are currently in canvas but it will take some time to get a list of all
members to put into canvas. He expects Canvas to be fully
functional for PTK come Fall.

Nominations for new officers were held. Two nominations for
president, two for vice-president, one for secretary, one for
treasurer, one for Public Relations and one for Officer at Large.
Due to poor planning of lifeboat debate and Net Impact, both
events have been canceled. The spring meet and greet was
successful. More than 15 applications were taken and a few
people were even walked over to the cashier’s office to turn in
applications. The coordinating of pizza was a little misunderstood
so Ralph asked how that can be changed in the future. It was
decided that a checklist for event might be a good idea to have.
The involvement fair was set on a day that was horrible for
recruitment. It clashed with the student success conference and



NEW BUSINESS

ADJOURNMENT

advising day. Overall, we did find a way to make our time
successful. The word did get out about future events. Mayhem is
on May 18 from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. and the time slots have
been filled. Bishop Center Concessions will be on June 11 at 7:00
p.m. and Steven, Brandi, Lindsey, Jassen and Ralph will be there.
Induction Ceremony will be on June 1% at 7:00 p.m. and will be
business formal. It has been decided that Dr. Minkler should be
our guest speaker. Lindsey will be getting in contact with her. The
Honarary member and awards given were also decided. Brandi
took on the role of finding a catering company to cater the event
which will be decided which route to take next meeting.

No New Business presented at this meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 3:04 p.m. The next meeting is
scheduled for May 22 in the Student Life Conference Room at
2:00 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

St Notbor

Scott Nelson



